
 

January 30, 2022 
4th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

 

A Warm Welcome 

We are glad that you are here to worship with us today.      

We are grateful to our parishioners who come faithfully and 

we welcome our neighbors and guest that visit us.   

If you are interested in becoming a member of  

St. Ann please call the parish office. 

………………...EST  1883…………………... 

St. Ann Parish Clover Bottom                                     
7851 Hwy YY Washington, MO 63090 

Phone:  636-239-3222 Fax:  636-390-2849 

Mass Schedule  

Monday thru Friday:  6:30am 

Saturday:  7:00pm 

Sunday:  9:00am 

 

Sacrament of Reconciliation 

Saturday Evenings:  6:15pm-

6:45pm or by appointment 

 

Adoration/Holy Hour  

Every first Thursday of the month 

from 6pm to 7pm. 

 

Parish Staff 

Rev. Carl Scheble  

636-239-3222 Ext:  277 - Office 

314-807-6546—Cell 

Email: carl.scheble@gmail.com 

 

Rev. Bernie Wilkins,  

Retired in Residence 

636-239-4216 Ext. 276 

 

Deacon Dave Ewing 

Cell: 314-605-5426 (Text) 

Email: davidgewing@archstl.org 

 

Emily Mills 

Office Manager/Finance/Liturgical/

Sacramental Coordinator 

Email: stann.mills@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext:  100 

 

Kristina Unerstall 

PSR Coordinator 

Bulletin/Communications/          

Compliance/Rental Coordinator 

Email: stann.unerstall@yhti.net 

636-239-3222 Ext:  101 

 

St. Vincent De Paul Hotline 

636-239-3919 
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Dear Brothers and Sisters in Christ, 
We have officially launched All Things New, the strategic pastoral planning process for the Archdiocese of St. Louis. All 
Things New will evaluate the effectiveness of the Church in St. Louis in proclaiming the Gospel and will identify opportunities 
for improvement and renewal within all parishes, schools, curia offices and agencies. 
 
Why a pastoral planning initiative? 
 
Well, why does the church exist? The Church exists to make disciples, not to run hospitals, schools or homeless shelters. The 
latter are all good fruits that flow from discipleship, but if we are not effective in making disciples, the institutions become           
hollow. 
 
We all know that the Church of today is not the same that it was 50, 100 or 150+ years ago, yet we are still functioning in 
many ways out of the same mode of evangelization. We have inherited a great treasure of Catholic institutions from previous 
generations, but as the Catholic population and society have shifted over the past several decades, those institutions are no 
longer as effective or sustainable as they once were. 
 
We are closer now to 2050 than to 1950. We need to ask ourselves what our parishes, ministries and institutions need to look 
like in order to effectively share the faith in a way that is suitable and sustainable for our children and for generations to come. 
 
What does All Things New entail? 
 
We will be utilizing three guiding principles for All Things New; unceasing prayer, a unified vision for evangelization, and           
intentional stewardship. 
 
*Unceasing Prayer 
-Prayer resources for individuals and parishes, as well as local and diocesan events, will help us to renew our own personal 
call to holiness and evangelization and will ask the Holy Spirit’s guidance as we discern what is best for our local Church                
moving forward. 
 
*Unified Vision for Evangelization 
-Evangelization is the mission Jesus gives to us. To share the Good News is the responsibility of all of us. Yet only 0.6% of 
Catholics say that they feel equipped to share their story and invite others into relationship with Jesus and the Church. We 
need to renew and rediscover this call in our lives. 
 
*Intentional Stewardship 
-The Church is made of living stones, not just those of brick and mortar. We cannot allow our attachment to infrastructure      
impede our primary mission of building up disciples and saving souls. Empty churches don’t save anyone. 
 
How will this initiative be accomplished? 
 
Your prayers and input are needed. Opportunities for prayer, to provide feedback, and to attend listening sessions will be                         
occurring all across the archdiocese. We invite you to stay informed and sign up for 
regular updates on the All Things New website at AllThingsNew.archstl.org. Sign up             
today! Steadfast in Faith, Forward in Hope. 
 
 
God Bless, 
Rev. Chris Martin  
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Liturgical 
Minister 

Roles 

Saturday, 
February 5 

 7:00pm 

Sunday, 
February 6 

9:00am 

Servers Lila Terschluse Maggie & Emma  
Unerstall 

   

Eucharistic Kenny Mueller Wanda Czeschin 

Minister   

Lectors Linda Beste Collene Unerstall &  
Lois Keeven 

 
  

Ushers Neal Beste &  
Volunteer 

Ron Keeven &  
Dale Broeker 

 
  

Offertory George & Judy  
Kientzel 

Gary & Mary Beth  
Rettke 

Counters Darla Unerstall & Gary Rettke 

Children 
Lit. 

Mandy Koch & Kayla Strubberg 

 
Hagie’s 19th 

583-1569 

Big Prize Raffle 
The Big Prize Raffle will begin in the beginning of January. Please 
contact Gary Rettke or catch him in the back 
of church to get your ticket. You will be in for 

a chance to win $2000 and 5 chances at 
$100.  

Desserts Needed 
The activities committee is looking for desserts for their Chicken 
Dinner that they are holding on Feb. 25th. If you are interested in 

donating  dessert or two please sign up on the 
sheet in the back of church. All donations are 

asked to be dropped off in the church basement 
by Thursday, Feb. 24th. Thank you. 

Msgr. Westhoff Council 16213 - January Newsletter 
 

Knight of the month Nick Jacquin, Family of the month is Pam & Matt Nowak.  
 

Upcoming Events: 
 Christmas Poster contest winners 3rd/4th grade- Kynzle Bailey, 5th/6th grade - Magan Feldmann, 7th/8th grade - Audrey Lowe.  
 Gun raffle contact Dave Bourne at 636-667-1383 for more information. 
 Cabin Fever BBQ in February. Going to be sponsored by Ozark Pool & Spa. Stop by for some awesome BBQ. 
 Corn hole tournament March 5th. Contact Nick Jacquin at 314-606-4822 for more information. 
 Pro-life BBQ is March 6th, come out and support Pro Life. 
 Blood Drive collected 75 units.  
 Fishing day is on May 21 at Lake Hinderlong. 
Meetings are hed 1st Wednesday of the Month at 7pm at St. Gertrude’s Old Hall.  
Any questions or for more information contact Mark Monroig, Grand Knight, # 636-667-0354 

Catholic Women for Christ 
 

The Catholic Women for Christ Conference registration is open 
now for early bird pricing that is $30 but that is only available until 
Feb. 17th. The event is being held on Saturday, March 12th at Si 

Commons at St. Louis University High 
School. Go online at https://

www.catholicwomenforchrist.org/ to sign up. 
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St. Gertrude and St. Ann  
Padre Pio Prayer Group  

 
Due to the high number of Covid cases in the 

area, our committee decided to cancel the          
Padre Pio Prayer meeting on February 6th.   

 
Next meeting on 3/6 after the 7:30am Mass 

- Prayer is the best weapon we have; it is the key to God's 
heart. You must speak to Jesus not only with your lips, but with your 

heart.  In fact on certain occasions you should only speak to Him 

with your heart. 

Steubenville 
 

Steubenville STL is a high-energy youth conference in which 
teens are invited to encounter Jesus Christ through dynamic 

speakers, engaging music, the Sacraments, small group               
discussion, and fellowship with other teens. We will be                    

attending the July 15-17 Conference in Springfield MO. This 
is for any graduating 8th grader through graduating Seniors in 

high school. The cost for St. Gertrude and St. Ann                         
parishioners is $50 (covers housing, meals, & conference). 

Please encourage your teen to join in this amazing                            
experience. We guarantee it will inspire them in ways beyond 

our prayers. Please contact Michelle Gildehaus with any 
question or to reserve your spot. February 4th is the deadline.  

636-239-4216 x271 or stg.mgildehaus@charter.net 

Women’s Retreat Opportunity 
 

Get away from it all for a weekend! 
Aren’t you over-due for a relaxing weekend of peace, quiet, great food, NO DISHES, and lots of spiritual nourishment? Come join us for 
a quiet retreat; March 25-27th @ The Kings House, Belleville IL.   Take this opportunity during Lent to give the gift of time to God. Rides 

to and from will be available. Contact Tammy Schultz for info or to register. 636-221-1820 

K of C Fish Fry 
 

The Washington KC is holding  a fish fry to benefit St. Gertrude Grade School and St. Ann’s PSR on March 4th. St. Ann’s needing 5 
volunteers to work that evening at the fish fry. Starting at 3:30pm to around 7:30pm. Contact Kristina in the parish office if you are                   

interested in volunteering that evening.  
 

2022 K of C Fish Fry Schedule 
 

March 4 - St. Gertrude Grade School / St. Ann Parish Religious Education 
March 18 - Our Lady of Lourdes Grade School 

April 1 - St. Francis Borgia High School / Music Association 
April 15 - St. Francis Grade School 

Save the dates for above K of C Fish Fries and the beneficiaries.  Serving time as 4-7pm at the Washington 
Knight’s of Columbus Hall. Drive thru only.  

http://amazon.com/
http://www.smile.amazon.com/
http://smile.amazon.com/
mailto:stg.mgildehaus@charter.net


We are so grateful for 
 your continued support and               

sacrifice to 
 our parish 
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Jan. 22 & 23 Envelopes Online 

General Collection  $1,461 $1,709 

Building Maintenance  $90 $20 

First Offering $64 0 

St. Louis Review $105 $50 

Easter Flowers 0 $10 

Loose $107 0 

SVDP $110 $35 

Total: $1,937 $1,824 

January 30, 2022 
4th Sunday of Ordinary Time 

“Love is patient, love is kind.  It is not jealous, it is not 
pompous…”   (1 CORINTHIANS 13:4) 

Do you get jealous?  Do you focus more on the things that 
other people have than on the gifts that God has given to 

you?  Are you pompous?  Do you acquire more                          
possessions to impress others?  At times we are all guilty 
of these things.  Pray for more humility.  Humility helps us 

become less “self-centered” and become more                       
“God-centered” for the sake of others. 

Cornhole Tournament 
The Knights of Columbus Council #16213 is hosting its 3rd      

Annual Cornhole Tournament on Saturday, March 5th, 2022 at 
the St. Gertrude Parish Center. All proceeds raised will benefit 
St. Gertrude School and Special Olympics Missouri. The entry 
fee is $40/team (men, women, or coed) and participants must 
be 21+ to participate. Doors open at 10:30 am with check-in 

taking place from 11-11:30 am. The double elimination                        
tournament will start promptly at 12 pm. Food and beverages 
will be available for purchase with different raffles taking place 

all day throughout the tournament. Cash prizes will also be 
given out to the 1st thru 5th place teams! Registration will be 

open to the first 64 teams and can be found by visiting 
2022kofc16213cornhole.eventbrite.com from now through 

February 26th. Contact Nick Jacquin at 314-606-4822 for more                         
information. We thank you for your support and look            

forward to seeing you at this year’s event! 



Meetings & Events Coming up in 
Our Parish 

DATE MEETING/
EVENT 

LOCATION 

Monday, 
Feb. 7th 
6:30pm 

Shooting Match 
Planning Meeting 

Church Basement 
Hospitality Room 

Friday, 
February 25th 

4-7pm 

Drive Thru 
Chicken Dinner 

Parish Center 
Upper Level 

Saturday, 
March 19th 

6:00pm 

Comedy Night  
Dinner & Dance 

Washington 
Knight’s of Columbus 

Sunday, 
April 3rd 
12:00pm 

Spring  
Shooting Match 

Parish Center 

Saturday, 
April 23rd 

Trivia Night  
with a Twist 

Parish Center  
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Happy Birthday 
We would like to wish a Happy Birthday to the following            

Parishioners that will be celebrating their Birthday this week. 
 

Lauren Pennington, Luke Diener, 
 Matt Walther,  

Rose Voss & Joe Unerstall 

ECAMRL/Pro– Life News :  
 

 St. Gertrude’s Knights of Columbus will host a BBQ for ECAMRL on Sunday, 3/6/22. It will be all carry-out, featuring pork steaks, 
chicken, and side dishes. Hours will be from 11:00 AM to 6:00 PM. Volunteers are needed. Bill Gegg estimates profit of $1000.00. 

 The pro-life prayer vigil on the anniversary of Roe v. Wade will be on Friday, 1/21/22, from 5:00 PM until 6:00 PM, at the corner of 
Fifth and Jefferson. 

 On Sunday, 1/23/22, a Naming and Commendation Rite will be held at St. Francis Borgia. This is a prayer service developed by the 
Archdiocese of St. Louis for any family whose child has died before birth and is for families of any religious background. It will begin 
at 1:00 PM. To RSVP or for more information, contact Jane Maune. Barb Reis will sent information on this to other churches in the 
area. 

 Pro-Life Action Day will be held in Jefferson City on 3/8/22. More information to follow. 

Shooting Match Meeting 
 

There will be a Shooting Match planning meeting on Feb. 7th at 
6:30pm in the church basement hospitality room.  

All are welcome. 
-Mark your calendars for the Spring Shooting Match that will be on 

Sunday, April 3rd. 

Bartenders Needed 
 

The Comedy Night Committee is still needing 3 more bartenders to 
work at Comedy Night on March 19th. If you are 

interested please contact Laura Diener at  
636-221-3023. 



 MASS INTENTIONS 

Date Time Intention 

Saturday, Jan. 29 7pm People of the Parish 

Sunday, Jan. 30 9am Bob Lause 

Monday, Jan. 31 6:30am Presiders Intention 

Tuesday, Feb. 1 6:30am Presiders Intention 

Wed. Feb. 2 6:30am Don Jacquin 

Thurs., Feb. 3 6:30am Warren Wiedemann 

Friday, Feb. 4 6:30pm Tonya Heimann Peal 

Saturday, Feb. 5 7pm Tom Boehm 

Sunday, Feb. 6 9am People of the Parish 
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PLEASE PRAY 

PRAY FOR THE SICK 
 

Richard Monzyk, Mert Broeker,  
Dolores Barnes, Art Mueller, Charles Ecklekamp,  

Betty Swaller, Leo Naurp, Pat Wade, Eric & Wendy Wade,                                
Shelba Bay, Glen Gettemeyer, Edna Kluba,  

Macy Sitzes, Doodles Femmer, Don Schrader,  
Raejean Lause 

 
Steven Sitzes, Tyler Ewing, Dustin Longsdon, 

Elizabeth Kraatz, Weston Ullrich, Madelyn Jagodzinski  
Dante Earle, Corey Logan, Jacob Wilson, Joe Jagodzinski, 

Dalton Cobb  

MILITARY PRAYERS 

 

First Thursday  
 Adoration/Holy Hour 

 

 
Our next monthly Holy Hour, Adoration will 

be held on February 3rd from 6-7pm in              
St. Ann Church. All are welcome. 
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369 WW Industrial Park Dr 
Washington
239-6240

T.L. Tanner, D.D.S.
200 W. Locust St. 

Union, MO 63084 

(636) 583-4292

	 510 MADISON • 239-3333 
4710 SOUTH POINT • 239-2722

SINCE 1939

CAREER OPPORTUNITIES   

PART TIME/ FLEXIBLE HRS

APPLY @ MCDONALD’S
WASHINGTON, UNION, ST. CLAIR & PACIFIC, MO

RESIDENTIAL • COMMERCIAL 
HOUSEHOLD PESTS • TERMITES

Dave Hahne, owner/operator

636-390-3660 | Call or Text
5767 Stone Church Rd., Gerald, MO 63037 
MO Lic. C4392                 dhahne@fidnet.com

D & D Pest Control, Inc.

Contact Bob Swagman  
to place an ad today! 
rswagman@4LPi.com  

or (800) 950-9952 x2650
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Washington, MO 63090Washington, MO 63090

Andy, Debbie, KathyAndy, Debbie, Kathy
239-3040239-3040  

www.time-to-travel.comwww.time-to-travel.com

512 W Front St • 636-432-5550
www.sugarfiresmokehouse.com

636-239-0409 
Gerard Unerstall - Parishioner

Residential • Commercial • Free Estimates
5530 State Rd. AJ, Washington, MO 63090

BOLZENIUS TIRE, LLC
Passenger Tires • Light Truck Tires 

Semi Tires • All Major Brands

Brakes • Tune-ups • Oil Changes

Minor Repairs • On-the-Farm Tire Service

301 Pine Street, Union, MO

636-583-5111 or 636-584-3868

Schulte BakerySchulte Bakery
Homemade Bread & Pastries & 

Decorating  for all occasions

239-2300� 1100 W. 5th

Groceries • Meat v Gas v Beer

3052 Highway A - Suite B 
Washington, MO  63090

(636) 239-2240 • FAX (636) 239-6718

UNERSTALL 
ELECTRIC, INC.

Residential & Commercial

Phone: 636-583-4123

Greg Unerstall - Parishioner

6570 Hwy. AJ • Washington, MO 63090

A&E Storage
ae.storage@yahoo.com | www.aestoreagellc.com

4555 Hwy 47 | Washington, MO 63090
Phone 636-239-1310    Fax 636-239-8911

Dave & Lori Voss, Parishioners

Dine In • Carry Out

Delivery

Washington Imo’s
1104 Washington Sq.

636-390-4667
Union Imo’s

1612 Denmark Rd.
636-583-4667

www.imospizza.com

Andrew Unerstall	 636-239-7317
     Parishioner

Building & Remodeling
Residential & Commercial

KEEVEN 
HEATING & COOLING

“Let Our Family Take Care of Your Family”

(573) 459-2135 
www.kheatcool.com

2
4

H
O
U
R

T
O
W
I
N
G

RELIGIOUS GIFTS & DECOR | SCHOOL UNIFORMS | BOOKS & BIBLES  

STATUARY | NATIVITIES | CHURCH SUPPLIES | CANDLES 

SEASONAL & SACRAMENTAL GIFTS

SHOP ONLINE! catholicsupply.com

ST. LOUIS HILLS
6759 Chippewa Street

(at Jamieson, across from Ted Drewes) 

St. Louis, MO 63109
(314) 644-0643

O’FALLON, MO
2985 Hwy K

(at Hwy N, by Dierbergs) 

O’Fallon, MO 63368
(636) 379-3705

 

Eric J Knox 
Financial Advisor 
 
Krakow Korners 
3021 Highway A, Suite 202 
Washington, MO 63090 
636-239-4053

www.edwardjones.com

Buying, Repairing,  
or Building Tech Guidance 

washpc.com | 636.432.1330 
1816 HWY. A • Washington, MO

Your Trusted Tech Experts

215 George Hildner Dr.
636-239-4775

www.straatmanntoyota.com


